
 

 

 

 June  2025  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 Gathering Place 5:30 – 

10:30pm (no more than $10 
needed for dinner). 
 

2  
 

3  
 

4  
 

5 Beach Day 10am – 4pm. 

Pack a lunch or bring $ for 
Dairy Queen. 
 
 

6  
 

7  
 

8 Gathering Place 5:30 – 

10:30pm (no more than $10 
needed for dinner). 
 

9 VBS – Youth help needed. 

Sign up with Jeremy or Mrs. 
Tina. 
 

10 VBS – Youth help 

needed. Sign up with Jeremy 
or Mrs. Tina. 
 

11 VBS – Youth help 

needed. Sign up with Jeremy 
or Mrs. Tina. 
 

12 VBS – Youth help 

needed. Sign up with Jeremy 
or Mrs. Tina. 
 

13 VBS – Youth help 

needed. Sign up with Jeremy 
or Mrs. Tina. 
 

14 Mission Trip Parent, 

Student and Leader Meeting 
10am in Bailey Hall 
 
 

15 Father’s Day (No 

Gathering Place). 
 

16  
 

17 FCA Cycling Day Camp 

– See Jeremy to sign up. 
Ages 10-13 (Church vans in 
use) 
 

18 FCA Cycling Day Camp 

– See Jeremy to sign up. 
Ages 10-13 (Church vans in 
use) 
 

19 FCA Cycling Day Camp 

– See Jeremy to sign up. 
Ages 10-13 (Church vans in 
use) 
 

20  
 

21  
 

22 Gathering Place 5:30 – 

10:30pm (no more than $10 
needed for dinner). 
 

23 Staff Retreat 
 

24 Staff Retreat 
 

25 Staff Retreat 
 

26 Staff Retreat 
 

27  
 

28  
 

29 Gathering Place 5:30 – 

10:30pm (no more than $10 
needed for dinner). 
 

30  
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mailto:youth@stmarysmethodist.org


 

 

 
 

 July  2025  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1  
 

2  
 

3  
 

4  
 

5  
 

6 No Gathering Place (rest 

up for the Mission Trip 
starting tomorrow). 
 
 

7 Mission Trip Savannah 
 

8 Mission Trip Savannah 
 

9 Mission Trip Savannah 
 

10 Mission Trip Savannah 
 

11 Mission Trip Savannah 
 

12  
 

13 Gathering Place 5:30 – 

10:30pm (no more than $10 
needed for dinner). 
 

14 Jeremy on Family 

Vacation 
 
 

15 Jeremy on Family 

Vacation 
 
 

16 Jeremy on Family 

Vacation 
 
 

17 Jeremy on Family 

Vacation 
 
 

18 Jeremy on Family 

Vacation 
 
 

19  
 

20  
 

21  
 

22  
 

23  
 

24 Ice Skating $25 + Lunch 

$ at McDonalds 9am – 2pm 
 
 

25  
 

26  
 

27 Camden United Worship 

5:15pm at the vans $ for 
dinner 
 

28  
 

29  
 

30  
 

31  
 

 

Jeremy Cole, Youth Pastor 912-227-0976 / youth@stmarysmethodist.org / stmarysmethodist.org 

 

mailto:youth@stmarysmethodist.org

